
Just a reminder that our website has moved to: 

http://surreychapterofthebctla.com/ 

It is our hope that the website provides a one-stop place for      

information and resources for teacher-librarians in our district.  

Join us and become an active participant in the development and 

growth of the website by sending us your favourite links,          

SUBSCRIBING & CONTRIBUTING.  

Together, we will create a valuable tool for Surrey’s TLs.  

Thank you to those who have attended 

our cafes. We have tried to locate them 

in different parts of Surrey, on a variety 

of days the week, to make it easier to get 

to at least one this year. The next cafe 

will be taking place on January 19 at 

Eaglequest  in the Creekside Grill. We 

hope to see you there! We meet around 

3:30, but come when you can. 
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YOUR EXECUTIVE 

SAVE THE DATE 

Jan. 4 School resumes 

Jan. 14 Executive Meeting 

Jan. 19 Café @ 3:30 Eaglequest 

Feb. 8 Family Day 

Feb. 19 Pro-d @ TBA 

Feb. 22 Café @ N. Surrey Sec 

Mar. 3 Chapter Meeting @TBA 

Mar.12-24 Spring Break 

Mar. 25 Good Friday 

Mar. 28 Easter Monday 

Apr. 18 Curriculum Day NID#2 

Apr. 19 Café @ Woodward Hill 

December 2015 

Welcome 
We would like to welcome Maryann 

Kempthorne to our district as the 

new LRS manager. We are looking 

forward to working with her. 

We would also like to send our best 

wishes to the LRS team as they settle 

into their new “home” next to DEC. 

We appreciate all you do for us! 

We are pleased that the district is 

continuing to support our readers’ 

choice programs. If you know of a 

good (newer) book, please send your 

nominee recommendations to: 

Picture books: Bonnie Chapman &   

  Barbara Feltham 

Chapter books: Dawne Murray 

Teen books: Leigh Husieff 

Website launch page 

http://surreychapterofthebctla.com/
https://www.surreyschools.ca/sites/AC4QPGKS7A1/Pages/default.aspx

